

Recent Letters:

8 Jan: Spring Disco - All

Please check book bags regularly for letters

Please continue to be mindful of where you park, ensuring you are not on or opposite the zig-zags or blocking neighbours' exits or drives. Kindly do not leave engines running once you are parked to avoid others (and you) inhaling the fumes. Thank you.

Dinner Money

The cost of school dinners for children in KS2 is £2.25 per day and is payable through ParentPay.

Please make payment in advance and ensure your account remains in credit.

Thank you.

Stay and Play for Reception

Families and friends of Reception children are welcome to join them in class for a Stay & Play session from 14:30 on Friday 24th January.

We hope you can make it!

Cumberworth First School Newsletter 13th January 2020

Young Voices

On Friday some of our KS2 children attended the Young Voices concert at Sheffield Arena and everyone had a fantastic time. The children's behaviour was impeccable throughout and they were excellent ambassadors for the school.





Helping Hands Spring Disco Friday 7th February

At Cumberworth First School

6:30-8:30pm



Tickets £3 per child

To include a drink and sweets

Adults free and all children must be accompanied by an adult

DJ to keep the children entertained for the evening & full bar service for the adults (including Prosecco ladies!!)

Please purchase the number of tickets required through
ParentPay - tickets will be sent home in book bags so please
buy before Thursday 6th February.

Page 2

We would like to thank Cumberworth FC for their generous donation of £100, which was raised from the Rudolph Run that they organised.

Class Pacific's Assembly for Parents will be on Wednesday 29th January at 3pm in school

Class Owl's Assembly for Parents will be on Wednesday 26th February at 3pm in school

Read. Holmfirth

We would like to say a massive thank you to the families that kindly donated books to our school using the discount provided by Read.
Holmfirth. The books have now been delivered and it is obvious that much thought has gone in to your selections.

Thank you again.

NSPCC Parents' Workshop

Feedback from some of the parents that were able to attend the recent NSPCC Workshop indicated that this had been interesting and informative.

Dates for your diary:

Fri 24 January - 14:30 Stay & Play for Reception

Tues 28 January - 13:00 Yr 1 Multiskills @ Shelley College

Wed 29 January - 15:00 Class Pacific Assembly for Parents

Parents' Evenings this term will be on:

Tuesday 17th March from 17:00 - 19:00 Wednesday 18th March from 16:00 - 18:00 Wednesday 25th March from 18:00 - 20:00

Letter to follow in due course

Have a look at some of our creations:







Mad Science Club

The after school Mad Science Club starts on Thursday 23rd January. The club runs for 8 weeks, finishing on 26th March.

There are no sessions on 20th February or 12th March.



Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.